
NEWSLETTER 

Tuesday 14th November 2017 
School Road, Newton Flotman, NR15 1PR 

Telephone: 01508 470379 
www.newtonflotman.norfolk.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mr Jeremy Johns 

Friday 17th November 2017 
 

 
All children will be in uniform and can help to raise money for 
Children in Need in the following ways:- 
 

Coins for Pudsey - we have a large Pudsey bear that the 
children can bring coins in to cover.  All the coins collected on 
Pudsey will go to Children in Need. 
 

Dress up your bear - children can pay a £1 donation to enter 
their dressed up bear into a competition. 
 

Donate cakes - the Friends of the School will be holding a cake stall at the end of the day to raise 
money.  Please donate cakes for them to sell. 
 

Buy cakes - please come along and buy cakes at the end of the day. 
 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT 

 

Oak Class will be taking a geography walk around the village on  Tuesday, 21st November.  If 
any parents are available to accompany them please speak to Mrs Podolski. 

 
 

Thank you to everyone for your kind donations and help with our        
Christmas Child Parcels. 

32 Christmas Presents  
 

are now on the way to children all across the world.  We have requested 
tracking on the parcels and will up date you when we hear. 

 

HOME PACKED LUNCHES - If your child needs a spoon for their packed lunch please remember 
to put this in their lunch box, thanks. 

 

Family lunches have started today with Fir Class, other dates are as follows (all in November):- 
16th - Beech Class 
21st - Maple Class 
23rd - Oak Class 

28th - Willow Class 
30th - Poplar Class 

 

Letters about the Christmas performances,   
Father Christmas, Christmas lunch and     
Christmas visits all went home on 6/11/17.   
 
Please help the office by returning the forms 
as soon as possible. 

 

Headlice 
 

Please be aware that several parents have  
reported cases of Headlice.  Please remember 

to check your child’s hair regularly and that 
long hair should be tied back when at school. 



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

November 
 

16th - Beech Class - Family Lunch 
17th - Children in Need Day 
 - 3pm Friends of the School - Cake Stall 
21st - Maple Class - Family Lunch 
 - Oak Class Geography walk around the village 
22nd - Parent Talk—Supporting your child with Maths 
 - Yr.1 Dance Festival 
23rd - Oak Class - Family Lunch 
25th - Friends of the School Winter Fayre 2-4pm 
28th - Flu Vaccinations - sent home 13/11/17  
 - Willow Class - Family Lunch 
29th - Parent Talk - Supporting your child with Reading 
 - Sportshall Event at Long Stratton 
30th - Poplar Class - Family Lunch 
 
December 
 

4th  Oak and Willow performance at 10.30am 
5th  Beech and Maple performance at 10.30am 
6th  Beech and Maple performance at 2pm 
  Oak and Willow performance at 6pm 
7th  Oak and Willow performance at 2pm 
  Beech and Maple performance at 6pm 
8th  Reception pupils visit to Norwich Playhouse 
12th  Fir and Poplar songs around the Christmas Tree at 2pm 
13th  Class Christmas workshops 
13th  Fir and Poplar songs around the Christmas Tree at 5pm 
14th  Christmas Lunch 
18th  Yr. 1-6 visit to Lowestoft Marina Theatre 
19th  End of Term Service 9.30am Newton Flotman Church 

 
 

 

FRIENDS OF THE SCHOOL - AGM 
 

This will be held on Friday,1st December 2017 at 2pm in the Church. 

 
Friends of the School Christmas Fayre 

 

Saturday 25th November 
 
 

Come and help / run a stall or just come, have fun and 
pick up some Christmas presents. 


